
SHORT-TERM CONFIDENTIALITY REQUEST 
 

 
Federal Communication Commission 
Equipment Authorization Division, Application Processing Branch 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21048 
 
29 OCT 2021 
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 
Pursuant to Paragraphs §0.457 and 0.459 of the Commission’s Rules (47 C.F.R.) 
and Section §552(b)(4) of the Freedom of Information Act, we requests short 
term confidentiality for the following product: 
 
FCC ID Number Product  Title/Model 
ROJ-AVIATOR200S AVIATOR 200S 
 
For the product stated above, we request that the following information be held 
confidential: 
 
1. External and Internal Photographs 
2. Test Setup Photos 
3. User Manual 
 
We request this confidentiality on the basis of ensuring that business sensitive 
information remains confidential until the actual marketing of our new device, 
which is planned for 1 January 2022. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at the address shown 
below. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Jorge Perez      Thrane & Thrane A/S  
Phone: +45-39558694 Fax: +45-39558888  ISED Company Number: 6200B 
Email: Jorge.Prerez@cobham.com  Lundtoftegaardsvej 93D,  

2800 Kgs Lyngby, Denmark 

mailto:Jorge.Prerez@cobham.com

